
Acorn Property Group
Notice of public consultation for Saxonvale Redevelopment

To find out more about us and our developments visit:
acornpropertygroup.org

Acorn would like to invite you to attend a public drop-in event at 
Silk Mill Studios and Gallery to share your views on the future development  
of the Saxonvale site in Frome. 

We are very mindful of the site’s history and the community’s desire to see  
a high quality mixed-use development happen. With the intention to submit 
a planning application in spring 2019, we are keen to discuss aspirations 
for the site and its opportunities and challenges, before working up 
development proposals in more detail.

We look forward to meeting you.

Acorn Property Group, December 2018

Location:
The Silk Mill, The Gallery,  

Merchants Barton,  
Saxonvale,  

Frome BA11 1PT

When:
Friday 11th January  

2pm – 7pm 

Saturday 12th January  
10am – 3pm



Please note parking is not available at The Silk Mill. Disabled  
drop-off is available at The Gallery accessed from Garsdale.  
We will heat the room, but please wear an extra layer as it is in 
January and the weather may be cold!

Feedback forms will be available on the day. If you’re unable to  
attend, the presentation boards will be available to download  
on our website. There is also a comment box on the Saxonvale  
website for you to leave us comments. 
 
Website: saxonvaleredevelopment.org
Email: saxonvale@acornpg.org
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